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A Nigeria where all homeless youngsters have access to nurturing and loving
spaces where they can express themselves, practice freedom, and develop their
potential as an alternative to ending up on the street. Foundation

OUR VISION

OUR MISSION 
Providing an alternative learning space that allows homeless youngsters to jump
back into society having gotten the rightful skills needed to excel in any sphere of
human endeavour they might have chosen to pursue. 



FROM STREET TO SCHOOL 

Participants from our January outreach program, who were initially taken
off the streets, have successfully returned to school. In our previous
newsletter, we highlighted our street football program that will allow us to
give scholarships to homeless youngsters that may be willing to leave the
street. The participants that were taken have been rehabilitated and some
of them have chosen to return to school, while some others opted for
vocational skills



AKHIN SKILL
TRAINING 

We had the privilege of hosting a
group of Corps members from
Obafemi Owode Local
Government in Ogun State,
Nigeria. They visited our center in
Ibafo on May 31, 2023, to teach
our participants the art of peanut
making and graphics design. The
training proved to be highly
beneficial as the participants
acquired new skills. Since then,
they have been able to
independently produce peanuts,
thanks to this valuable
opportunity.



THE GIRL CHILD EDUCATION

At AKHIN, we consider girl child education to be of utmost
importance, and we prioritize it without compromise. Currently, we
have five girls enrolled in our center who are in JSS 3 (Junior
Secondary School, Grade 9). These girls demonstrate exceptional
dedication and motivation, as they understand the value of education
and the lost time they have experienced while being on the street.
They are determined to make the most of their opportunity and are
doubling their efforts to catch up academically.



One distinctive aspect of AKHIN is our commitment to helping individuals
discover their passions and providing support for pursuing them. This
philosophy is evident in the diverse range of choices available to our
participants, allowing them to select their preferred paths. Those who
express interest in vocational skills are provided with ample opportunities
for learning. 

Through this message, we kindly appeal for your support in donating tools
to enhance our AKHIN vocational training program. Your contribution will
have a significant impact on the participants, particularly those above 18
years of age, by granting them the means to generate income and secure
dignified employment. Your assistance will go a long way in empowering
our participants and enabling them to achieve sustainable livelihoods.
To donate see our details bellow.

VOCATIONAL SKILL



UP-COMING PROGRAM

AKHIN vocational training centre in Oyo Town will serve as an alternative learning
space for homeless youths who lack education and skills, often leading them to
engage in criminal activities, join cults, or fall victim to various social challenges. To
address this pressing issue, we have developed a comprehensive program that
offers vocational training and entrepreneurship skills.
We are excited to announce that we are set to launch this project in August. Our
centre is fully prepared to welcome and train these youths. However, we are in
urgent need of vocational tools to ensure the success of this initiative.
Your generous support in providing vocational tools for tailoring, hairdressing,
woodwork, plumbing, shoemaking, bricklaying, cake making, painting, electrical
work, and phone repair would be immensely appreciated. These tools will empower
the participants and equip them with the necessary resources to embark on a
sustainable career path.
To donate, please refer to the organisation’s account details below or contact us
directly. Your contribution will play a vital role in transforming the lives of these
young individuals and fostering a brighter future for our community.
Account name: Save The Street Child Foundation
 account number: 1221273190
Zenith bank
Thank you for your consideration and support. Together, we can make a significant
difference in the lives of these vulnerable youths and create a positive impact in our
society.



AKHIN BACK TO
SCHOOL SPONSOR
We are seeking scholarships for ten participants at AKHIN. With a donation of
100 dollars, you can make a significant impact by sponsoring a child to school
for one term. This scholarship will cover essential items such as a school
uniform, shoes, a school bag, textbooks, exercise books, and daily school meals.
Your generous contribution will enable these children to access quality
education and create a positive trajectory for their future. To provide a
scholarship, please refer to the account details below. For further inquiries or to
discuss your donation, please reach out to us using the contact information
provided.

website: www.akhin.org
Email: info@akhin.org
Contact number: +2347019277557


